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MRS Caitlin Mullane 
4 / 10 Angophora CIR 
Warriewood NSW 2102 

RE: DA2021/2083 -5  Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

Living on Angophora Circuit and knowing how congested the area is during school times, and 
how little parking is available I am concerned that an increase in enrolment numbers will only 
exacerbate the issue. There is one one hour parking space which is often occupied all day by a 
car with P plates, it is very unusual for there to be any free car parks available for use by 
visitors or delivery or tradesmen. The next parking bay along has a four hour time limit and is 
also generally filled by school students cars. Maybe thought could be given to resident only 
spaces/more short timed parking/ more enforcement of parking rules as well as the possibility 
of one direction traffic around Angophora Circuit which would help traffic flow when both sides 
of the street are parked out and two cars cannot pass. 
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